
Rules for Bark in the Park 2020  

- Each fan who brings their dog must turn in a completed Vaccination Waiver 
form upon entry to the stadium. Completed forms will be taken at the Right 
Field gate   

- Vaccination Waiver forms can be picked up at the Plainsman Park 
Promotions Booth at each game beginning this weekend  

- Vaccination Waiver forms can also be picked up at the Ticket Office in 
Auburn Arena  

- All Bark in the Park participants must enter at the Right Field gate off of 
Donahue. Participants may not enter at the main gate or at the Tiger 
Terrace gate 

- Dogs will not be allowed in Tiger Terrace 
- Participants are limited to one dog per person. Each dog must be on a leash 

at all times upon entry to Plainsman Park 
- A Comfort Zone will be located on the lower concourse behind the Right 

Field Terrace featuring a free water station and a natural grass padded area 
with waste bags and scoopers.  

- Participants may bring pet supplies, water bowl, treats, etc.  
- There will be No Dog Seating Areas for fans.  
- Participants may not enter prior to 5 p.m., one hour prior to first pitch  


